Attachment B

TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Mayor & Town Council’s Office

August 17, 2022

Mr. Cody Menacof

Bureau Chief

Office of Criminal Justice Grants

Florida Department of Law Enforcement

2331 Phillips Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32308

C/O THE CRIMINAL JUSTICE COMMISSION

Dear Mr. Menacof:

In compliance with the State of Florida Rule 11D-9, F.A.C., the Town of Palm Beach
approves the distribution of $304,703 of Federal Fiscal Year 2021 (County Fiscal Year
2022) Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) funds for the Countywide
Reentry Program and the Evaluation of a Countywide Law Enforcement Program as

follows:
PALM BEACH PROJECT TITLE FEDERAL FUNDS
COUNTY RECOMMENDED
Palm Beach County Countywide Reentry $241,722
Program
Palm Beach County Evaluation for Countywide $62,981
Law Enforcement Program
TOTAL $304,703
Sincerely,

Mayor Danielle Moore
Town of Palm Beach, Florida
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